University Park
Recreation District

Consideration of the Minutes of the March 23, 2021
Finance Volunteer Group Workshop Meeting



MINUTES OF MEETING

UNIVERSITY PARK RECREATION DISTRICT
FINANCIAL GROUP WORKSHOP MEETING
TUESDAY, March 23, 2021 at 3:00 P.M.

Board Members present at roll call:
Bill DiPaolo
Steve Ludmerer

Also Present:
John Fetsick

Meeting was called to order at 3:00 P.M. by Mr. DiPaolo.

The meeting was called to establish precisely how much money could be committed to Phase 1 of the
Master Plan. Mr. Fetsick present a summary of funds that are available in the construction fund. After
consideration of projects already committed by the Board, there is approximately $2.7 million available.

A discussion ensued concerning the resources required for ongoing routine maintence and repairs for
the next two years. The group concluded that based on operational performance to date and the strong
possibility of an additional $800,000 in funding, we could comfortably commit the entire $2.7 million to
Phase 1. The use of additional funds could only be considered as they became available.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:30 P.M.
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